
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

CITY OF LINDSTROM 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2023 

6:30 P.M. 

LINDSTROM CITY HALL 

13292 Sylvan Ave., Lindstrom, MN 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Lindstrom Planning Commission will be holding a 

Public Hearing on Thursday, February 2, at 6:30 pm to amend City Code Chapter 151 

Zoning. The proposed zoning amendment would modify Section 151.02.31 General 

Provisions to establish conditions under which pervious pavers would be allowed to be 

used on residential properties to meet impervious surface requirements. This language 

was first approved by Ordinance 20191219-01 in December 2019 but was left out of the 

2021-22 Code update in error.  

 

This meeting will be held in the Council Chambers at Lindstrom City Hall, at 13292 

Sylvan Ave.  Interested parties are encouraged to attend the meeting in-person or 

virtually. If attending virtually and wishing to comment orally, members of the public are 

encouraged to see the City’s website for meeting information or call 612-252-7145. 

Written comments may be emailed to beth@hkgi.com or may be sent via mail to 

Lindstrom City Hall (13292 Sylvan Ave, Lindstrom, MN 55045). Comments received 

prior to 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, January 25th will be included in the meeting packet 

materials, while those received after will be shared at the meeting. Both oral and written 

testimony from the public will be considered at the time of the hearing. Copies of the 

application materials are available for viewing online or at City Hall. 

 

 

 

Melissa (Missy) Glenna,  

Interim City Administrator 
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